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Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Heather Patterson <heather.patterson@soudermiller.com>
Sent: Monday, November 13, 2017 3:31 PM
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD; 'Amber Groves'
Cc: Austin Weyant; james campanella
Subject: Ford State #2 2RP-4390 backfill request
Attachments: table 3.pdf; Ford State #2 fig 2.pdf

Good Afternoon, 
 
After hydro-excavating this location, we still returned some elevated chlorides.  Due to the proximity to 
pipelines and the hard-pan rock layer, further remediation is not practicable.  At this time we would like to 
request backfill so we can then establish a healthy vegetative layer to aid in the stabilization of the remaining 
contaminants. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Heather Patterson 
Staff Scientist 

Souder, Miller & Associates 
Engineering  Environmental  Surveying 
201 Halagueno St 
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